

Thankful News from Chongtul Rinpoche His Holiness Lungtok Tenpai Nyima's Health Greatly Improved!



Dear Friends,

On behalf of Bon Shen Ling, I am writing to say how greatly we appreciate your highest and most powerful prayers and thoughts for His Holiness' health – especially the Tse Dup healing practice that many of you have been doing over the past six months.

We are very fortunate to be working with an outstanding team of doctors and caretakers providing the finest care for His Holiness. His health has improved greatly since he arrived six months ago. Because of his progress, his medical team has agreed that he can return to India for a six-week medical leave. In early August, he will return to Menri in India. In late September, he will return to New York to continue his treatments.

Your thoughts and prayers have played a very large part in his healing process, and I personally want to express my immeasurable appreciation and gratitude for your thoughts and prayers for His Holiness. I request that you continue these practices so that his light may forever shine

August 2016 Thankful News from Chongtul Rinpoche
upon us.
Chongtul Rinpoche